
Have your say

Climate change is putting many more properties, infrastructure and open 
spaces at risk from coastal flooding and erosion.

Complete a survey to share your views on the proposed leading options to help 
manage the risk and enhance our coastline for future generations to enjoy. 

Christchurch Bay and Harbour Strategy
Consultation  5 June − 27 August 2023

We want your views —  
please complete  
a survey

The deadline for you to have your say on 
the proposed leading options is Sunday  
27 August 2023.

Paper copies are available from: 
Christchurch, Highcliffe, Tuckton, 
Lymington and New Milton libraries.

You can also meet the strategy team at  
our face-to-face and online events.  
We look forward to seeing you and  
hearing your views. 

•	

For more information         twobays.net

The strategy area ranges from Hengistbury Head Long Groyne to Hurst Spit,  
encompassing Christchurch Harbour

Caring for our coastline
If we did nothing over the next 100 years, our 
coastal communities would suffer £1 billion in 
damages from coastal flooding and erosion. 
Adopting a Strategy will allow us to bid for 
government funding to sustainably manage the 
risks, including the impacts of climate change.

We have carefully considered the environmental, 
 economic and social impacts of a full range of 
risk management options to identify the best 
ones, ensuring they have no detrimental effect  
on neighbouring areas.


